Town of Liberty
BUDGET HEARING

Monday November 27, 2017
7:00 p.m.

The 2018 Budget Hearing for the Town of Liberty was called to order by Chairman, Bill Pitz, at 7:00
p-m. Attending from the Board were Bill Pitz, Jim Krim, Joel Aulik. Clerk, Pam Petersen, Treasurer,
Cathy Wagner, Constable, Dave Petersen and Rick Krueger, Road Superintendent, were also
present. There were no residents in attendance.

Bill Pitz proposed road improvement expenditures for 2018 of $124,175. A motion was made by Joel
Aulik to accept the proposed 2018 road improvement expenditures and seconded by Jim Krim.
Motion carried.

A motion was made by Jim Krim and seconded by Joel Aulik to approve the 2017 tax levy to be paid
in 2018 of $291,793. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Jim Krim to approve the total 2018 budget proposal as presented by the
Liberty Town Board. With a second by Joel Aulik. Motion carried.

Bill Pitz made a motion to adjourn the budget hearing at 7:13 p.m. Jim Krim made a second to the

motion, motion carried.

Pam Petersen
Town Clerk



